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FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Last week in The Way we published words and photos from students to express our
support and care for so many people impacted by the issues of race and disharmony in
the United States, but also here in Australia.

It was pleasing to receive feedback to thank the students. We have taken the issue forward with
students in assemblies and gatherings, both this week and next, in order to examine the issues.

Let me assure every family that the College has zero tolerance for racism and as we bring these
issues in front of our students, it will be in the context of a strong, Christian vision for harmony
and unity. These are important times to stand together for harmony and unity. It is a joy to see
that expressed in our playground and classrooms.

As the community restrictions around group gatherings open up, there will be opportunities in
Term 3 for interschool sport and for other external programs to recommence. With the end of
Term only 2 weeks away, there will be online sessions for Parent Teacher Evening for Year 11 &
12 students next Thursday 18 June. Subject selection evening for Year 11 2021 will be online on
Monday 15 June. Details have been sent to you by email.

Thank you again for your patience with the traffic plan. Small changes can make a large difference
with our numbers and you will receive further details in the coming days.

Please enjoy the articles in this edition of The Way.

‘Trust in the Lord and do good; dwell in the land and enjoy safe pasture. Take delight in the Lord,
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and He will give you the desires of your heart.” Psalm 37:3-4

Mr Ross Whelan
Principal
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